GA1 - Addendum Attachment
January 15, 2019, Regular Meeting
Use of Central Annex Parking Lot for Sonnenschein
Region of the Porsche Club of America
Email in opposition

Miranda N. McKinnon

Subject: FW: Re:

From: Billie Jo Underwood <BUnderwood@baldwincountyal.gov>
Date: January 12, 2019 at 7:10:00 AM CST

To: "Allie T. Pouncey" <chief7200@hotmail.com>

Subject: Re:

Thank you.
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 11, 2019, at 3:27 PM, Allie T. Pouncey <chief7200@hotmail.com> wrote:

Motor Cross Rally Held at the Baldwin County Central Annex

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

| am opposed to any private organization or club using Baldwin County property based
on political favors. If this practice is allowed then any organization or club should be
entitled to the same consideration, therefor if a group wanted to use the parking lot for
truck pulls, moto-cross racing or a large motorcylce rally, they should be allowed to do
so because precedent would be established, | also believe that this type approval
borders on unethical conduct.

| believe that these types of uses can be better served at other venues not associated
with the county, Especially when the original approval was granted based on what
appears to be potical favoritism.

| appreciate your time and consideration In this matter, it should be noted that have
talked to many people that feel the same way, many are afraid to go public with their
concerns because of fear of retaliation, or receiving public ridicule.

Alllie T Pouncey
Pamela Wilcox Pouncey





